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I am in support of this measure. As a teacher I know that my students deserve more. 

What they are currently receiving is not enough nor is it equitable. In my teaching 

experiences, I have seen so much success through our model of teaching whether or 

not the student has started with us from Kindergarten or if they have transferred in at 

a different grade level. I have seen students become readers, mathematicians and 

critical thinkers. Last year, I was a small groups teacher and with a cut in resources 

and a tighter budget, this crucial position was cut. This put so much more strain on 

our already overworked staff. While our staff remain dedicated to the art of teaching, 

heart and love are not enough to educate students.   


